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Oregon has a long history of "Vote by Mail" and it has been very successful in 

expanding participation of Oregon residents.  Any incidence of fraud has been 

extraordinarily small and could probably be counted on one hand.   

Please do not limit my voting privileges and how I vote.  It is my vote and I should be 

able to vote as I choose. 


